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Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that it is August already! This summer has flown by and here we are preparing to begin
another school year. This year our theme will be "Living Saintly Virtue." Every month we will focus on a
different virtue and a saint who has exemplified that virtue. The hope is that the more we learn about each
virtue and discuss ways to grow in that virtue that we will be forming new habits that will bring us one step
closer to becoming saints ourselves! We are excited to be on this journey to sainthood together. Like we
discussed last year, the highway to heaven is a lot smoother if we take the carpool lane!

As I am sure you have noticed if you have been on campus recently, the replacement of the grade school
windows is almost complete. They should finish the project early next week, just in time for the start of the
school year. The installation of the windows does not include having the windows cleaned. We are looking
for some adults to help with cleaning the inside windows next week. There is a sign up sheet below if you
are available to help us out! The library renovations are also moving along. The construction phase should
be finishing up in the next few weeks and all of the furniture should be installed and the space should be
ready for use at the end of September. Once it is complete, we will have an Open House to celebrate and to
bless the new space. We also had door wraps installed on the gym doors last week. They add visual
interest as well as a layer of security as people on the outside of the building will not be able to see in. We
will be installing door wraps on the entrances to the Jr. High and Grade School buildings as the
construction work is completed. These door wraps were made possible with money raised through last
year's Mum Sale.

As we enter into the school year, we have a couple of pieces of information for you. This year if your
student is going to be absent you can notify us in one of two ways. You can call the front office (859-342-
2551) or you can email attendance@sthenrynky.com. Please notify the office in one of these two ways
and give the reason that your child will be absent. Notifying your child's teacher does not give the office the
information that we need. Using the attendance email address will ensure that we see your message. We
appreciate your cooperation! We also have a number of events coming up on our calendar.

August 9- New Parent Night
August 11- Readyfest
August 13- 1st Day of School (Noon Dismissal & no After Care)
August 15- No School for the Feast of the Assumption of Mary
August 21- Vision Night

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns as we head into the new school year! I look
forward to seeing you soon!

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/cafeteria/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/89d2cf93-4d7f-4738-a276-0c5b1382030b.pdf?rdr=true
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=7b4440f3-8eb6-4eb8-9923-6a34b3ddbd92


God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

CruNews 

School Supply Link!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WnSDrL1W1mXc-G90O3EEmQZnb7R_BSRCVtmaD02I0ts/edit?usp=sharing


Complete the 2024-2025 Media Permissions Form HERE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsJgbQO4n5HcUyKfdSyhkXvxlLyRAR-rAYiMUgSzO4JxPMjw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Sign Up to Wash
Windows!

Looking For Club/Extracurricular Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help make many of our clubs and

extracurricular activities available for our students. If you are interested in
volunteering with any of the following activities, please contact Mrs. Wagner at

kwagner@sthenrynky.com.
Crubotics
Lego Club

Academic Team - Elementary
FPS

Geo Bee

Volunteer in the Cafeteria!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50510952-grade
mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-49626469-cafeteria#/


The St. Henry Catholic School Athletic Boosters Golf Outing will be held Saturday,
October 12, 2024 at the Golf Courses of Kenton County.

A 9-hole parent-child scramble ($25/adult, $25/child) tees off at 9AM. Includes lunch
and cart. The adult scramble is a 1PM shotgun. The cost is $100 per player, which
includes 18 holes, cart, lunch, beer, dinner and an opportunity to win fabulous raffle
prizes.

For information, additional questions, or hole sponsorship opportunities/raffle
donations, email Dave Miller at golf@sthenrynky.com.

Golf Outing Registration

mailto:golf@sthenrynky.com
https://e.givesmart.com/events/DTZ/


Blood Drive Sign Up

https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46885


FEAST ON THE FEAST RSVP

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

The last class before school starts is at 9:00 AM or 6:00 PM on Wednesday, August 7.
Training takes place at the Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125
Madison Avenue, Covington. To find additional classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select
Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend and register.

https://signup.com/go/DqmsEWK
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0


 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to the school office, 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

From St. Henry District High School



Time is running out to register your child for Fall Flag Football at Crusader Youth
League! The registration window has been extended to 8/04, and we don't want your
child to miss out on the chance to join the fun, teamwork, and skill-building that our
program offers. We're excited about the upcoming season and can't wait to see all the
young athletes on the field. Secure their spot now to ensure they experience the
excitement of playing flag football this fall.

Click below to sign your 1st-6th grader up for the Fall 2024 Flag Football season
today:

Registration window closes on 8/04.
https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/flagfootball

Upcoming Events
August 3: 127 Yard Sale
August 6: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
August 9: New Parent Night/Cafeteria, 6:30PM
August 11: Readyfest, 12:30 PM
August 13: First Day of School; noon dismissal
August 15: Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Holy Day of Obligation/no school
August 15: Feast on the Feast/cafeteria, Mass @ 5:30 PM, dinner at 6:30 PM
August 16: All School Mass, 8:30 AM
August 21: Vision Night, 6:30 PM
August 23: All School Mass, 8:30 AM
August 30: All School Mass, 8:30 AM
September 2: Labor Day, no school
September 3: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
September 6: All School Mass, 8:30 AM with Eucharistic Adoration until 1:00 PM
September 13: Server training after Mass
September 20: Picture Day
October 4: Pet Blessing, 7:45 AM

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/flagfootball
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